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THIS HALF TERM WE HAVE BEEN THINKING ABOUT LOVE AND JOY.  
By this everyone will know that you are my disciples, if you have love for one another.  

John 13:35  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

Please see some 
examples of the brilliant 

work the pupils have 
been up to in the last 

week.  
 

Mrs Ajayi 
       
 
 
        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

In Turner Class they have been making angels out of paper plates. They have 
used their fine motor skills to cut the plate, apply the glue and decorate their 

angel. 
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Orchard Class have been thinking about the different ways Christians prepare 
for Christmas. They made an Advent Calendar to help count down the days 

to the special event. 
 
 

 
 

Bellamy Class have been talking and writing about how they can show 
kindness to each other. They made hand and footprints to show how they all 

use kind hands and feet in Bellamy Class. 
 
 

 
 



ST MARY MAGDALENE SCHOOL 
PENINSULA CAMPUS 

Weekly news – Monday 7th December   

 

 
 

                                           
 

 
 

Stephens Class made moveable teddy bears in DT this week. They designed 
the bears over the previous weeks, and have finally produced them. They are 

really happy with the finished bears. 
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Siderman Class have been using the comparison symbols to 
compare numbers up to 20, using various concrete resources to represent this. 

 

                                           
 

 
 

In DT Chessun Class made three dishes from around the world that we have 
been learning about. They were Yoghurt Parfait (France), Pan Con Tomate 

(Spain) and Sand Bread (Western Sahara). We made these three dishes, 
talked about what they would taste like and then ate our yummy creations! 
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Ipgrave class have been learning about a variety of dishes 
from around the world. During DT last week, they made yoghurt parfait and 

pan con tomate and taste tested their delicious creations! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sanders Class’ Art projects combined their learning through Black History 

Month.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Famous People - we researched the 
freedom fighters across the world: 
Martin Luther King Jr, Rosa Parks, 
Nelson Mandela to name a few. 

 

Dance - we were visited by an 
African Drumming group. We learnt a 

dance and have made our own 
version of the Jerusalemah dance. 

African Games - games are played by 
children all over the world. We have found 

that games are passed down orally. Ms Jones 
taught us a game that is very similar to one in 

Ebele’s Favourite. 

Music- The whole world has been affected by music 
from Africa. From Bob Marley’s Redemption song to 
Koffee’s “Toast”.  We are drawn to the enchanting 

sounds of the Old Negro spirituals birthed in the slave huts 
of African Americans. We sway to the mellowness of Sam 

Cooke’s, “A change gonna come”. Our music is 
alliterated with Afro Beats. 
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Elliot Class have learnt about perimeter, the children drew rectilinear shapes 
and worked out the perimeter in pairs. 
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Powell Class are loving learning the rules of Tag Rugby with Kick London. 
 

 
 

Talbot Class have been enjoying the London Eye Mystery. They have sketched 
London landmarks and written in the role of different characters.  
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This is a sneak preview of some of the artwork Gregory Class are working on for 

the special online Christmas performance! 
 


